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11th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

“Micro-Forest” School Sessions 

We are excited to tell you that our “Micro-Forest School” sessions are re-starting. The sessions will 

consist of an afternoon where the children will do outdoor activities, have fun in the mud lab and toast 

marshmallows around our fire pit. 

The dates for year 3 are as follows:- 

Wednesday 17th March - 3MC 

Wednesday 24th March – 3H 

The sessions will be run by both the class teachers and Mrs Grier who is an approved camp fire 

leader. 

We would ask that on the days your child is due to participate you send your child to school in old 

clothes and shoes/wellies for them to participate fully in the activities without the worry of getting 

their uniform dirty. 

Should you have any questions or queries then please feel free to ask your child’s class teacher or Mrs 

Grier. 

Kind regards 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 


